
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

May 21, 2024 

CAREER FIELD TRIP OPPORTUNITY 

Riverbend Materials Field trip on Thursday, May 23rd – Visit the mining site, concrete and 
asphalt plants, and truck simulator.  Lunch will be provided.  Participating companies: Delta, 
Knife River, Wildish, and Riverbend Materials. Students in grades 9-12 are 
welcome.  Please see Mrs. Anderson in HS Counseling if you are interested. 

HS CONCERTS WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY 

This week our high school ensembles perform their final concerts on Wednesday and 
Thursday.  Wednesday will feature Wind Ensemble and Chansonaires, and Thursday our 
jazz ensembles will perform.  Both concerts start at 6pm in the Student Center.  Please join 
us for outstanding music and awards! 

HS BOYS SOCCER INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

If you are interested in playing HS Boys Soccer next year, join us Wednesday night at 
6:30pm in the track bleachers. 

OUTDOOR SCHOOL COUNSELOR MEETING FRIDAY 

If you are interested in being an Outdoor School Counselor next year, please join us for an 
informational meeting on Friday during high school lunch in room 10.  Applications will be 
due on May 31st. 

ADVENTURE/SURVIVAL CLASSES 

Lifeforce Wilderness Skills Challenge is on Friday, from 8:19-11:00.  Please make sure your 
permission slip is signed and turned in.  Meet in front of the Student Center at the start of 
first period. This takes place in the arboretum, so dress warmly and wear close-toed 
shoes.  Events will be done in time for the staff vs students basketball game. 

GO BILLIES! 

Congratulations to Solar Jazz for placing first in the OMEA State Jazz Championships in the 
3A division at Mt. Hood Community College.  Our jazz combo also placed 3rd in an open 
division, which includes all school sizes in the state.  Great job! 

Congratulations to the members of our high school track team who competed at the OSAA 
State Championships this past weekend. Soleis Jones beat our school record in the 400m 
with a time of 59.31, Girls 4x100 relay team broke our school record, also earning 2nd place 
in state, Zach Seratte placed 5th in high jump, and Ryan Thomas was 1st in the 



100m.  Congratulations to Steven Gunn and Braedon Hazel for placing 9th and 10th in 
javelin. Great job everyone! 

HIGH SCHOOL YEARBOOK ORDERING DEADLINE 

The deadline to purchase a 2023-24 HS yearbook is May 31st.   You may purchase them 
online or bring cash/check to the HS Counseling office.  HS yearbooks will be ready to pick 
up in the fall. 

SENIORS 

All library materials need to be returned before graduation.  Don’t wait until the last 
week!  You will be charged for any missing items.  If you haven’t paid for your AP tests, 
have any outstanding sports fees, or have a negative balance on your lunch account, these 
all need to be taken care of before June 5th. 

 


